The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
Massachusetts Historical Commission

March 15, 2024

Diane Long, Chair

Worcester Historical Commission
455 Main Street, Room 404
Worcester, MA 01608

RE: Local Historic District Preliminary Study Report for the Ransom C. and Mary L.
Taylor Estate Local Historic District

Dear Ms. Long:

I am pleased to inform you that the Massachusetts Historical Commission voted on
March 13, 2024 to acknowledge receipt of the Preliminary Study Report for the Ransom
C. and Mary L. Taylor Estate Local Historic District and provide the following advisory
recommendations and comments:

The Massachusetts Historical Commission encourages the City of Worcester to
establish the Ransom C. and Mary L. Taylor Estate Local Historic District,

The Massachusetts Historical Commission encourages the protection of additional
significant historic resources through a larger district or additional local historie

districts.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Ilook forward to hearing
from you.

Sincerely,

Jenftifer B, Doherty
Local Government Programs Coordinator

ce: Michelle H. Johnstone, Senior Preservation Planner, City of Worcester

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125
(617) 727-8470 » Fax: (617) 727-5128

www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc



